Jonathan Nagar
3740 SE Haig Street
Portland, OR 97202
April 13, 2016

To: Oregon Public Utility Commission
Attn: Filing Center

Main Hearing Room

550 Capital St NE

Salem, OR 97308

Re: Request for Waiver of OAR 860-084-0195 (6), Solar Payment Option Capacity Reservation Transfer
Commissioner,

This correspondence is to request a rules exception to the following rule related to the Solar Payment Option
Program:

860-084-0195:
(6) Capacity reservations are non-transferable from one customer generator to another

For the property | own at 3736 SE Haig St, Portland, OR 97202, | applied for and was granted a program
capacity award letter on 5/18/2015 (reservation #P395J3). When | submitted my reservation, | placed it in my
tenant’s name, Amanda Payne, as she was the electric account holder at that time. | subsequently put the
electric account in my name, and submitted my interconnection application within the 2-month deadline in
my name. The application was approved by PGE.

Recently, PGE contacted me to inform me that reservations are not transferrable, and prior to being able to
execute the contract, it will be necessary for me to request an exception to the rule cited above. | did not
realize that this was a limitation of the program, and would like to do what is necessary to transfer the
reservation into my name, as it has always been my intention to have the Solar Payment Option contract in
my name.

Please let me know if there is any further information | need to provide to facilitate this process.
Thank you.

Thank you again for your consideration,

Jonathan Nagar
Owner

(857) 222-0179
jonathannagarre@gmail.com



